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It has come to our notice that certain cyber-criminals are masquerading as employees of 
Shiv Nadar Foundation and trying to scam the public. They may send an email stating 
that the Foundation has selected you for a cash donation and in turn ask for money and 
other personal details to facilitate the payment.  
 
Please be warned that this is a hoax to dupe people financially. We are in the process of 
reporting this to the cybercrime cell of the city police and would like to warn the public 
to not fall prey to this. If contacted, please report the same to 
Foundationconnect@shivnadarfoundation.org as well as to the cybercrime cell in your 
city immediately.  
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